Attendance: Ed Rohrbach, Mick Fitzharris, and Liz Resko

Guest: Keri del Tufo and Jill Althouse-Wood

Meeting commenced at 7:25 P. M.

## Labyrinth

Kerri and Jill approached the Civic Committee on how to go forward with their desire to have a labyrinth on the Arden Green. They provided detailed documentation of the Labyrinth that follows these minutes. The committee suggested reaching out to the community to see if there is an interest (FB, Arden Page, etc.). Also set up a public meeting and post it seven days prior.

## **Vacant Position**

Nominees for Civic position: Harold Kalmas and Rick Smyth

## Field Theater

Moved logs from Ash Tree that was taken down to Mary Marconi's property per her request.

Brooke Bovard requested to use the Field Theater for son's graduation and wanted the rental fee waved contingent on her opened it up to the Arden community as a public event. The Civic Committee in order to set precedent, felt that the Gild Hall rental, BWVC rental charge rent to their residents (with approx 10% discount). To follow suit, the committee feels as though this is not a public event just because the event is open to Arden residents. Therefore, her request was denied free use of the Field Theater.

## Greens

Ed pruned the trees on both greens

Meeting adjourned at 8:11 P. M.

Respectfully submitted Elizabeth Resko Arden Village Secretary